RECEIVED MAR 06 2023

PUBLIC SERVICE

COMMISSION

From: Lu Wimmer

Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 1:05 PM

**To:** PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov> **Subject:** Proposed rate increase Persimmon Ridge Subdivision

Dear PSC,

This is my written request for intervention regarding the proposed rate increase by Bluegrass Water Utility Operating Company for the Persimmon Ridge Subdivision.

Our rate in 2021 went from \$35 a month to \$89 a month when Bluegrass took over our sewers. This was a 150% increase. Now about 1 1/2 years later they want to raise it another 15.6% to \$99. Our community has not reaped any benefits from them, only more cost.

Please deny this unreasonably request for a rate increase.

Sincerely,

LuAnn and Charlie Harper 85 Persimmon Ridge Drive Louisville KY 40245

Sent from my iPhone